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May 24, 2004

Earl Green

Chief, Fire Department, Clark County
575 E. Flamingo Road

Las Vegas, Nevada 89119

Dear Mr,

I am writing you to commend the efforts of two of your employees, Mr. Dan Weist and Mr. Ted Singer, who
on May 03, 2004, responded to the jetway of an Alaska airlines flight to administer prompt medical attention
to one of our Federal Air Marshals. The air marshal who was experiencing extreme chest pain and shortness
of breath, is genuinely thankful for the attention and professionalism exhibited by your employees. Thanks in
great part to your employees, our Seattle based air marshal is resting comfortably and recovering from his
illness.

On behalf of the Federal Air Marshals Service, please pass along our sincere gratitude to your paramedics,
Mr. Dan Weist and Mr. Ted Singer, their efforts were wholly appreciated.

Sinccre;ygaé Ak

David Knowlton,

Special Agent in Charge,

Immigration & Customs Enforcement,
Federal Air Marshals Service

cc: Rosemary Vassiliadis
Deputy Director of Aviation,
McCarran International Airport



